
COURSE PRESENTATION SPANISH LANGUAGE AND LABORATORY AND PLACEMENT TEST 

 

All students interested in attending the following courses: 

• Spanish Language and Laboratory I 

Are invited to attend the course presentation on Monday September 22 at 5 p.m. in 
classroom 6 TH or to join the meeting on line 

During the presentation, the organisation and structure of the labs and the language 
course will be illustrated. 

At the end of the meeting (Monday September 22 at 5 p.m.), students can take a Placement 
Test to determine which group (A or B) they should take. The test does not require any 
previous study or knowledge. 

The placement test is not compulsory for absolute beginners. Students who have never 
studied Spanish before can opt out and enter directly the A1 Preparatory lab (see 
Laboratorio Propedeutico Lingua Spagnola I) that will be held in the first semester. 

For more information, please contact the lecturer, Prof. Hugo Lombardini 

hugo.lombardini@unibo.it 

 

https://teams.microsoft.com/meetingOptions/?organizerId=5484f973-5e6e-4f9c-b321-f94c12ab7926&tenantId=e99647dc-1b08-454a-bf8c-699181b389ab&threadId=19_meeting_MDUxM2E1MTktMTc1Yy00NDA1LThhOTgtOWI0N2E1MjFkNmYx@thread.v2&messageId=0&language=it-IT
mailto:hugo.lombardini@unibo.it

